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Re-appointment of three members of the 
Peacekeepers Services Board 

 
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 10 Kenténha/October 2025) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
wishes to inform the community that three members of the Peacekeepers Services 
Board have reached the end of their mandate and have been re-appointed for 
another three (3) year term. 
  
The following Peacekeeper Service Board Members were re-appointed by Mohawk 
Council Executive Directive, effective October 6, 2025, until October 5, 2028: 
 

• Leanda Johnson, 
• Elizabeth Montour, and 
• Alexandrea Sandra Jacco. 

  
“I would like to thank these women for their dedication and willingness to give back to 
the community of Kahnawà:ke,” said Ratsénhaienhs Ryan Montour, Public Safety 
lead. “Community Safety is everyone’s responsibility, and their volunteer efforts play 
a vital role in supporting the Peacekeepers.” 
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Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
____________________
___ 
Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: 450-632-7500 
Fax: 450-638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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